LOry.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3lst August, 1933.
Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd instant
enclosing your Report No.41l2 on the refrigerating installation
constructed by Messrs. A/S Drammens Jernstoberi & Mek.Verksted
for Messrs. A/B Gotaverken's Yard No.476, and with regard
thereto I have to acquaint you that the ice melting capacity
should be calculated on the basis of the evaporator and
condenser temperatures, as laid down on page 1569 of the Society!
Rules. You should, therefore, state the total ice melting
capacity of the four compressors under these conditions,

It 1s concluded that the number of strokes is 750
per minute, and not 375 as stated in the report, but I shall
be glad to loim if this is so.

It is noted that the survey wiil be completed at
Gothenburg, and the Society's Surveyors at that port are being
advised accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Soorétary.

The Surveyors,
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